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October 24, 2022 
 
 
Dear Chair Zahn and Ms. Baker, 
  
The Northshore School District received your letter dated October 19 concerning its pending appeal. This 
letter confirms that the School District does not request that CPARB conduct a public hearing of its 
appeal pursuant to CPARB’s Bylaws. 
  
Based on the above, the School District understands that CPARB will consider the concerns raised in 
District’s appeal with deliberate speed as ordinary Board business.  The School District initiated the 
appeal to raise with CPARB what it believes was a serious misstep in the PRC’s consideration of its 
Application for Certification and to request that CPARB address its concerns in the interest of preserving 
the integrity of the Alternative Public Works framework. The School District very much appreciates that 
CPARB has taken its concerns seriously and that CPARB intends to address the issues outlined in the 
District’s appeal through future Board action. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter. Otherwise, the School 
District looks forward to focusing on many successful Alternative Public Works projects in the future. 
Thank you again for your consideration. 
  
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Michael F. Tolley 
Interim Superintendent, Northshore School District 

Michael F. Tolley (Oct 24, 2022 14:46 PDT)
Michael F. Tolley
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